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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

May 29, 2020 
 

AG Kaul Statement on the Death of George Floyd 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Wisconsin Attorney General Josh Kaul released the following 

statement regarding the death of George Floyd in Minneapolis. 

 

“What America witnessed happening to George Floyd in Minneapolis was not, in any 

true sense of the phrase, law enforcement. It was torture and murder, under color of 

law,” said AG Kaul. “Justice demands that those involved in this depraved crime be 

prosecuted to the full extent of the law.” 
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